TRAFFIC SAFETY MEETING
February 7, 2023

The Traffic Safety Commission met in person at 3315 Ridge Road, Highland Police Dept. Chief
Potesta called the meeting to order at 8:03 A.M.

Roll Cali: Robyn Pappenheim, Project Engineer of DVG Team, Inc.
Mark Knesek, Public Works Director
John Banasiak, Commander Highland Police Dept
Stephen Jurczak, Police Commissioner
Roger Sheeman, Councilman
William Timmer, Fire Chief

A request was submitted for a crossing light at the Bike Trail and Grand Blvd. With discussion it
was determined that there were several pipelines that ran along the area and Public Works
Director Mark Knesek stated the pipeline companies do not allow underground digging for bases
or foundations of posts/lights, but he would get further clarification. Robyn Pappenhemi of DVG
Team stated she would check the traffic volume for the intersection. The item was tabled until the
next meeting.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 am.



